
May 18, 2005 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of     Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach City Council     May 24, 2005 
 

CENTENNIAL CELEBRATION COMMITTEE 

 
Recommendation: 
 
That the City Council receive and file this report as an informational item. 
 
Background: 
 
The Centennial Celebration was discussed at the April 12, 2005 City Council meeting.  
Since that meeting, I have formed a Centennial Celebration Committee, and assigned 
various staff members to support to the committee.  The Committee is composed of 
various members of the community, City board and commission members, Chamber of 
Commerce representative, as well as various service clubs.  The Centennial Committee 
has set its meeting to be the second Wednesday of the month beginning at 5:15 pm in 
Room 4 in the Community Center.  The meetings are open to the public and they are 
encourage to attend and get involved in the 100 year celebration effort.  Staff will 
forward meeting notes from the Committee following its meetings. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Stephen R. Burrell 
City Manager 


